University of Belgrade Faculty of Medicine
Department of Medical and Clinical Microbiology

Dear students,

According to the decision of the Faculty Board/Teaching Council, regarding the current epidemiological situation with COVID-19 infection, Lab Classes on January 14 will be held online (like seminars).

The schedule:

I group (both IA & IB):  8:30 - 10:00 (one link/Moodle) 
II group (both IIA & IIB):  8:30 – 10:00 (one link/Moodle)

The winter semester signature has been postponed to the next, summer semester.

Thank you for understanding,

Best,

Aleksandar M Džamić                                                                                     Belgrade, January 10, 2022


